
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Outstanding Hourly Staff Award 

The Outstanding Hourly Staff Award is given to an hourly staff member at the University of 

Mount Union to recognize the hard work and outstanding contributions made to Mount Union. 

The Outstanding Hourly Staff Award was presented in a unique way for 2019-2020, as Mount 

Union honored its entire Campus Security staff for its flexibility and responsiveness during the 

COVID-19 pandemic.  

Those honored were: Nicole Andrews, Donald Cook, Corey Davis, Savannah Derrick, John 

Hawk, Michael Perkins, Corey Prendergast, Christopher Santabene, David Schmid, Jeremy 

Secrest, and Eric Ulrich.  

Although this award is traditionally only given to one individual, President’s Council made an 

exception this year for the tremendous contributions of the entire Campus Security Staff. The 

nomination for the staff gave some insight to their contributions: 

“So much that the Security Staff does gets overlooked and unnoticed, but they press on 

with their noses to the grindstone.” 

“During the pandemic, they were here 24/7 still doing their jobs and making sure 

everything and everyone was safe and secure as normal.” 

“We strive to do our best whether it be a major call, bad snowstorm, pandemic, or even 

the smallest things like lock outs and opening buildings. It’s these things and so many 

more that make the Security Dept. a good candidate for this award.” 

Congratulations, to our entire security staff! 

 


